
   

SAPC e-Note: SAPC Website and Related Services Under Maintenance  

   
Dear Pharmacy Professional,  
   
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) will be undertaking scheduled maintenance on the website 
and related services from 18h00 on Thursday, 1 December 2022 to 18h00 on Sunday, 4 December 2022. 
  
We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
VM Tlala  
Registrar/CEO  
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